
TMVS Firearms 
Firearm Transfer Terms and Conditions 

Please wait until we have contacted you to schedule a pickup time for your firearm! We receive multiple 
packages daily, and it takes time to open boxes, log firearms in, and process all the paperwork.  

Transfer Fees  

The fee for our FFL transfer service (long gun, handgun, or receiver) is $20.00.  

If you have more than one firearm you would like to have transferred, the fee is $20.00 for the first 
firearm plus $10.00 per each additional firearm transferred in the same transaction up to 5 on one NICS 
form. We must collect Ohio sales tax on all transfer fees.  

Multiple Handguns 

If you are having more than one handgun transferred within a 5-business day timeframe, we are required 
to fill out and submit additional paperwork to the ATF. This additional paperwork is time consuming and 
an extra $5.00 service fee will be charged under these circumstances.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to inquire at TMVSfirearms.com or 614-769-3224 ID and 
signature requirements  

Collecting Your Firearm 

• To pick up a firearm you must present a valid, government-issued photo ID including your name, 
date of birth, current residence address, and signature. 

• If your current residence address does not match the one on your submitted ID, you will need to 
also submit a government issued identification document with your current residence address. Examples 
of documents that may be accepted to supplement information on a driver’s license or other 
identification document include a vehicle registration, a recreation identification card, fishing or hunting 
license, a voter identification card, or a tax bill. However, the document in question must be valid and 
must have been issued by a government agency. 

• Copies of your documents will be kept for our records. 

• If you possess a valid Ohio Concealed Handgun License that was issued on or after March 23, 2015, 
you may present that in lieu of undergoing a NICS background check. You will still have to fill out a Form 
4473, but we can avoid the NICS check. 

It is your responsibility to make sure that the seller requires a signature for delivery from their shipper. 
We have had several packages containing firearms shipped to our shop that did not require a signature 
upon receipt and were just left at the door or in our mailbox. This has become especially a problem when 
receiving packages from non-FFL shippers. 

TMVS Firearms assumes NO responsibility, financially or legally, for firearms that are stolen because 
the shipper did not require a signature upon receipt. We are required by law to log in where a firearm 
originated from, and we cannot do this without the proper FFL or ID. TMVS Firearms reserves the right to 
hold transfer of the firearm until we have the proper paperwork. It is your responsibility to make sure the 
seller includes a copy of their FFL (if applicable) or ID with firearm shipments. This has become more of a 
problem with packages from non-FFL shippers. 


